
The date: 12/5/2023 
The week number: 49 
The walk number: 1741 
The weather: 75 F; sunny 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Viveca Sapin-Areeda, Judi Sato, 

Chris Moreno, Ellen Yu, Mickey Areeda 
  
The birds (22) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

8 Red-whiskered Bulbul 0.38 

8  Bushtit 0.38 

1 American Crow 1 

1 Mourning Dove 0.75 

1 House  Finch 0.75 

3 American Goldfinch 0.25 

1 Lesser Goldfinch 1 

1 Anna’s Hummingbird 0.62 

1 Selasphorus Hummingbird 0.25 

2 Dark-eyed Junco 0.88 

1 Ruby-crowned Kinglet 0.62 

2 Black Phoebe 1 

9 Band-tailed Pigeon 0.62 

5 Common Raven 0.88 

8 American Robin 0.38 

2 House Sparrow 0.12 

6 White-throated Swift 0 

1 California Towhee 0.25 

1 Townsend’s Warbler 0.38 

18 Yellow-rumped Warbler 1 

4 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

3 Nuttall’s Woodpecker 0.25 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 13:57  
 
We were pleased to have Mickey Areeda join us again. She lives in Michigan, but is in town for a 
while visiting Viveca. She brought us one of the highlight birds of the day, the American 
Goldfinches. She may also take some credit for the American Robins, but I don’t think she had 
anything to do with the White-throated Swifts, but we’ll take them.  So, three highlight birds. 
Not bad. We observed 22 species, 2.1 above the prediction and 4 above the median, so not bad 
either. Overall, a not-half-bad walk. 
 
Alan,  
12/11/2023 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 


